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“After one year of Democrat control, New York is worse off than it was twelve months ago

from both a safety and financial standpoint. Today’s State of the State has done nothing to

assure me of any change for the better. Instead of addressing our state’s $6 billion budget

deficit or the daily release of dangerous criminals back into our communities, Gov. Cuomo is

focusing his attacks on gun owners and Styrofoam food containers. Democrats care more

about illegal cigarettes than they do illegal immigrants. We need a serious plan to address the

serious dangers New York continues to put on community safety and taxpayers’ wallets.”


